
 

 
5 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
I hope you have had a lovely Summer.  
 
Unfortunately, Mrs Hague will not be returning to school after the break. She is upset 
that she cannot start the year with her class but we all hope she is able to return to 
school soon. Please keep her in your prayers. 
 
Mrs Binney will take over the role of class teacher supported by Miss Hamer and Miss 
Salter in Mrs Hague’s absence. The staff team are looking forward to welcoming your 
children back to school.  
 
As soon as we have further information regarding Mrs Hague, we will communicate 
this with you.  
 
If you have any concerns about your child, please as usual do not hesitate to contact 
Mrs Binney.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Nealings 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


